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LOCAL NOTICE TO MARINERS  
 

Number 12 of 2025 
 

Tighnabruaich Pier – closed due to storm damage 
 
 

Mariners are advised that Tighnabruaich Pier is currently closed due damage caused by 
Storm Eowyn. 

  
The closure is applicable to vessels and members of the public. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Date: 28th January 2025  
Peter Welsh – Pier Master - Tighnabruaich  
Telephone 01700 503842 
Email peter.welsh@argyll-bute.gov.uk 
 


